Faculty of Engineering Cairo University

Dean's Office



December 18, 2010

Ref: Memorendum of Agreement (MOA) between Ohio State University and Cairo University

Dear Professors Chatas, Washington, Steininetz, Brunstein, Lee, Ismail, Wanner, Kukielka-Blaser, Payind;

We are very pleased to have the Memorandum of Agreement between the Ohio State University and Cairo University. We have received the MOA from Dr. Sultana Nahar who is visiting Cairo University.

We would like to sign the MOA with the Vice President, Professor Hussein Khaled, of Cairo University. Professor Hussein Khaled is travelling at this time. When the signatures will be done, we will mail two forms out to Dr. Nahar in the Astronomy Department of Ohio State University. Professors Lotfia El Nadi and Serag Habib will oversee the process.

We look forward to very successful collaboration between the two universities.

With best regards and wishes,

Professor Wael El-Degwy Dean of Engineering

Compose Cl3 lucu